Dear Immigration Canada Officer,

My name is Your Name and I am writing to express my great pleasure in being accepted to your school name for my secondary education. Canada is known for its world-class education and Canadians are among the most educated people in the world. This is attractive to students like me who wish to pursue a high quality education in an English-speaking country.

After six years of elementary and four years of secondary education in China, my parents and I think it would be a wise decision to start studying in Canada now, because senior high school studies would give me enough time to advance my English while earning enough credits for my post-secondary education. Canada is on the top of my list of places to study because it is a peaceful, beautiful, and harmonious country with a multicultural society. This is meaningful to my parents and I because firstly, I can focus on studying without worrying about my safety; and secondly, I can explore and experience different cultures in one country. In addition to this, my parents have planned for me to study abroad long ago, and my education fund has been well prepared in advance. Therefore, my tuition and living expenses will not be a concern to me.

Upon graduation in post-secondary education in Canada, I wish to go back to my hometown because I love my parents very much and I am their only child. I wish to go back and take good care of them after I finish my education in Canada.

Yours sincerely,

Your Name